
Notice to Patrons 

The meat served at this event has not been inspected 
in accordance with either Ontario Regulation 31 /05 (Meat) 
made under the Food Safety and Quality Act, 2001 or the 
regulations made under the Meat Inspection Act (Canada). 

Posted in accordance with Section 38. Ontario Regulation 493 (Food Premises). 

For more information, contact your local 
Northwestern Health Unit office. 


